
 
 
 

 
Introducing Bamboo 

A Chinese language resource-sharing community 
created by teachers for teachers 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear 老师们 (Teachers) 
 
We’re thrilled to introduce Bamboo, a community-driven platform created by teachers of Chinese, for teachers 
of Chinese, founded and funded by the Swire Chinese Language Foundation. 
 
At its heart, Bamboo is more than just a place to find and share teaching resources – it’s a space to connect, 
collaborate, and grow together. Whether you're an experienced teacher or just starting out, Bamboo is here to 
support your journey. 
 
🔹🔹 What you can do on Bamboo 
 

• Discover ready-to-use lesson plans, worksheets, printables, and activities as well as assessment & 
examination preparation and professional-development resources, covering a range of curricula and 
assessment types 
 

• Share your own resources and see them help others 
 

• Get inspired by how fellow teachers teach culture, characters, and language skills 
 

• Ask questions, start discussions, and build lasting professional relationships 
 

• Find out about and get involved in Chinese language- and culture-related events, both local to you and 
elsewhere 

 
• Follow and contribute to the Bamboo blog page 

 
Why Bamboo?  Just like its namesake, we grow stronger when we grow together.  
 
Visit bamboo.ac to join the Bamboo family! 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 

Team Bamboo 
 
PS: To preserve Bamboo’s integrity, please note that an institutional email address is needed to join. 

http://www.bamboo.ac/

